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From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

 
Dear HSCS Families,  
For our many, many new families, I would like to take a moment to intro-
duce myself.  My name is Melissa Hallahan and I have the absolute privilege 
of being the principal of Holy Spirit Catholic School.  Every Wednesday we 
(either Jen Thomas or myself) will be sending out our Weekly Announce-
ments.  The announcements will have a letter from me, a bible-based inspi-
rational quote, and information on upcoming events.  Please understand 
that there will be times that our announcements seem long, but it is impera-
tive to us that we keep our families informed of all the amazing opportuni-
ties that are available to our students and their families. 
Now, I know that we are still early in August and everyone (including myself) 
doesn’t really want to think about summer ending and school starting, how-
ever, we have so much information to share with all of you that we do not 
want to wait until the last minute! 
I am looking forward to a fantastic school year! 
Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

8/15    HSCS Voyagers Baseball Night 
 

8/20    6:30 PM HSCS Swim Night 
 

8/21    5:30—7:00 PM Back-to-School Picnic 
     & Supply Drop-off 
 

8/23    8:00 AM First Day of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On the calendar 

August 25h 

Class Ministers for Mass 

All Schools 
 

Whether, then, you eat or drink or whatever you do,  

do all to the glory of God. 
     1 Corinthians 10:31 

 

There’s a lot we learn in the beginning that serves to 
get us started, but we make adjustments as we  

internalize the true meanings behind our actions.   

What God cares about is the inside - not the looks. 

Wednesday, August 23rd 



Welcome Baby Bryson! 

Our newest HSCS member is here. 

Congratulation to our 4th grade teacher,            

Mrs. Middleton and family! 

Bryson Conan Middleton 

Born:  July 24th at 11:52PM 

Weights:  7 lbs. 9oz. 

Length:  21 inches 








